Telephone: 603-675-5611 FAX: 603-675-5605



Mailing Address: 488 Town House Road Cornish, NH 03745

July 30, 2021

Senator Suzanne Prentiss Legislative Office Building Room 102 33 North State Street Concord, NH 03301

On Jue 8, 2021, the Town of Cornish considered a petitioned warrant article, Article 15, regarding a NH Resolution for Fair Nonpartisan Redistricting. The article was passed.

The text of Article 15 was as follows:

By petition, to see if the Town will vote to demand that the New Hampshire General Court, which is obligated to redraw the maps of political districts within the state following the federal census, will ensure fair and effective representation of New Hampshire voters without gerrymandering. Additionally, these voters ask the Town of Cornish to demand the NH General Court to carry out the redistricting in a fair and transparent way through public meetings, not to favor a particular political party, to include communities of interest, and to minimize multi-seat districts. The record of vote approving this article shall be transmitted by written notice from the Cornish Selectboard to the town's state legislators, informing them of the demands from their constituents within 30 days of the vote.

As stipulated in the article, we submit the results of the vote for your consideration, and the consideration of the New Hampshire legislature.

Thank you for your service to our community and state.

Sincerely,

Board of Selectmen

Scott Baker

Lyletrarry

Dillon Gallagher

Telephone: 603-675-5611 FAX: 603-675-5605



Mailing Address: 488 Town House Road Cornish, NH 03745

July 30, 2021

Representative Linda Tanner PO Box 267 Georges Mills, NH 03751

On Jue 8, 2021, the Town of Cornish considered a petitioned warrant article, Article 15, regarding a NH Resolution for Fair Nonpartisan Redistricting. The article was passed.

The text of Article 15 was as follows:

By petition, to see if the Town will vote to demand that the New Hampshire General Court, which is obligated to redraw the maps of political districts within the state following the federal census, will ensure fair and effective representation of New Hampshire voters without gerrymandering. Additionally, these voters ask the Town of Cornish to demand the NH General Court to carry out the redistricting in a fair and transparent way through public meetings, not to favor a particular political party, to include communities of interest, and to minimize multi-seat districts. The record of vote approving this article shall be transmitted by written notice from the Cornish Selectboard to the town's state legislators, informing them of the demands from their constituents within 30 days of the vote.

As stipulated in the article, we submit the results of the vote for your consideration, and the consideration of the New Hampshire legislature.

Thank you for your service to our community and state.

Sincerely,

Board of Selectmen

Scott Baker

Lyle Parry

Dillon Gallagher

Telephone: 603-675-5611 FAX: 603-675-5605



Mailing Address: 488 Town House Road Cornish, NH 03745

July 30, 2021

Representative Lee Oxenham 92 Methodist Hill Rd. Plainfield, NH 03781

On Jue 8, 2021, the Town of Cornish considered a petitioned warrant article, Article 15, regarding a NH Resolution for Fair Nonpartisan Redistricting. The article was passed.

The text of Article 15 was as follows:

By petition, to see if the Town will vote to demand that the New Hampshire General Court, which is obligated to redraw the maps of political districts within the state following the federal census, will ensure fair and effective representation of New Hampshire voters without gerrymandering. Additionally, these voters ask the Town of Cornish to demand the NH General Court to carry out the redistricting in a fair and transparent way through public meetings, not to favor a particular political party, to include communities of interest, and to minimize multi-seat districts.

The record of vote approving this article shall be transmitted by written notice from the Cornish Selectboard to the town's state legislators, informing them of the demands from their constituents within 30 days of the vote.

As stipulated in the article, we submit the results of the vote for your consideration, and the consideration of the New Hampshire legislature.

Thank you for your service to our community and state.

Sincerely,

Board of Selectmen

Scott Baker

Dillon Gallagher

Telephone: 603-675-5611 FAX: 603-675-5605



Mailing Address: 488 Town House Road Cornish, NH 03745

July 30, 2021

Representative Brian Sullivan 642 Olde Farms Rd Grantham, NH 03753

On Jue 8, 2021, the Town of Cornish considered a petitioned warrant article, Article 15, regarding a NH Resolution for Fair Nonpartisan Redistricting. The article was passed.

The text of Article 15 was as follows:

By petition, to see if the Town will vote to demand that the New Hampshire General Court, which is obligated to redraw the maps of political districts within the state following the federal census, will ensure fair and effective representation of New Hampshire voters without gerrymandering. Additionally, these voters ask the Town of Cornish to demand the NH General Court to carry out the redistricting in a fair and transparent way through public meetings, not to favor a particular political party, to include communities of interest, and to minimize multi-seat districts. The record of vote approving this article shall be transmitted by written notice from the Cornish Selectboard to the town's state legislators, informing them of the demands from their constituents within 30 days of the vote.

As stipulated in the article, we submit the results of the vote for your consideration, and the consideration of the New Hampshire legislature.

Thank you for your service to our community and state.

Sincerely,

Board of Selectmen

Scott Baker

 $\lambda \mid \lambda$

Dillon Vallagher